
 
INVITATION TO A FREE INSURANCE  

CLAIM WORKSHOP  
 

Hosted by Insurance Commissioner Dave Jones  
   

 

 

Saturday, December 9, 2017 

 10:00 AM – 4:00 PM 

The Glaser Center --- Unitarian Universalist Church 

547 Mendocino Avenue 

Santa Rosa, CA  95401 

 

The California Department of Insurance (CDI) invites consumers impacted by the recent wildfires to attend an 

informative insurance workshop. This is your opportunity to meet Insurance Commissioner Dave Jones, who 

will be addressing the issues facing the victims of the wildfires as they move forward towards rebuilding and 

recovering.  This is open to the public. 

There will also be an opportunity for consumers to speak one-on-one with a CDI representative with regard to 

any insurance questions or concerns you have. For a one-on-one session, we recommend that you make an 

appointment in advance by contacting the CDI’s Hotline at 1-800-927-4357. Walk-ins will be accommodated 

on a first-come-first-serve basis.   

If you are unable to attend this workshop or schedule an appointment, as always, feel free to call the CDI’s 

Hotline at 1-800-927-4357 for assistance or visit our website at www.insurance.ca.gov.   
 

http://www.insurance.ca.gov/

